
5 June 2021 
 
Cadets, Parents, and Commandants,        
  
We have been working with the San Luis Obispo County Department of Health, and we have an update to announce 
regarding the required Covid 19 PCR Test everyone has to get prior to coming to Encampment. Please make sure you 
understand this information. If you have questions, please reply to this email. 
  
Everyone still has to get a Covid 19 PCR Test within three (3) days of reporting to Encampment. Three days. For ADVON 
that’s 13 June, For Main Body that’s 16 June or later. That has not changed. (if you have tested positive for Covid 19 
within the past 90 days (18 MAR for ADVON, 21 MAR for everyone else), don’t get a PCR Test; you need a note from your 
doctor stating you are clear to attend Summer Encampment and are no longer infectious. 
  
What has changed is that IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED THE RESULTS BACK FROM THE LAB, YOU CAN STILL BOARD THE 
BUS. You must show us some proof/documentation that you did indeed get tested within 3 days. We will likely test you 
upon arrival at Camp San Luis Obispo if you haven’t received the results by the time the bus arrives.  
  
YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED ON THE BUS IF YOU CAN’T SHOW THAT YOU WERE TESTED WITHIN THE PAST 3 DAYS. 
  
It must be a Covid PCR Test (also known as nucleic acid or RNA tests), not a rapid antigen test or antibody test. 
 
Most testing sites are getting results back within 1-2 days of testing. 
  
Once you receive your results: 

1. Print them if possible and bring them to the Bus Supervisor 
2. If you can’t print them, bring a device with the emailed results and show it to the Bus Supervisor 
3. Email or text them to covid19@cacadets.org as a back-up. The Bus Supervisor can check this online, but it’ll take 

time we don’t have. 
4. If the cadet doesn’t have results by the time they board the bus, parents should email them to 

covid19@cacadets.org upon receipt of them. If you still do not have results upon arrival at CSLO, another COVID 
rapid test will be conducted by CACC medical staff. 

 
If you fail to get a Covid 19 PCR Test before the bus departs, you can still get a test and drive to Camp San Luis Obispo on 
your own (parents, etc.). We will take you in as a late arrival as long as you have a Covid PCR Test. 
 
This update will be posted on the Encampment Updates page at: 
https://cacadets.org/Summer%20Encampment%20Daily%20Update#overlay-context=Events/SummerEncampment  
 
Questions? 
 
Essayons! 

 
GRACE E. EDINBORO 
COL, CACC 
Executive Officer 
California Cadet Corps 
(925) 405-7720 
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